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Raffle Baskets 

The Celebrating Senior Champions raffle basket tickets are available at the reception desk through 

mid-October. They are 1 for $10, 3 for $25 and 6 for $40.  
 

One ticket will be drawn every day in November. This means you have 30 chances of winning for 

each ticket purchased. Descriptions of the baskets are displayed on a poster in the lobby and online 

at 2023CC.givesmart.com. Winners will be notified.  

 

Alzheimer’s Walk 

This year’s “Walk for a Cure” will be held on Saturday, October 14, 2023 at Highmark Stadium. 

Residents & staff are welcome join Team Sherwood Oaks. Transportation will be provided to/from 

the event for those who are signed up. The bus will depart the center at 9:15 a.m. The walk begins at 

11:00 a.m. Questions should be directed to Roberta Breninghouse at ext. 8471 or the Recreation 

Therapy Department at ext. 8465. A detailed flyer is posted on the bulletin board in the mailroom.  

 

Auditorium Renovations 

Auditorium/stage renovations began on May 30 and continue to move along. The picture below 

represents the stage and extended storage rooms. 

 

 

 


